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What have we been learning? 

We have had another very busy week in Jet class this week. In maths we have been 

helping Acrobat Annie with combining 2 groups of items she found in the circus to 

add them together to find the total. As well as solving missing number addition 

problems. 

                

                                  

 In English, we looked at the features of a letter and then wrote our own letter as if 

we were the singing mermaid to thank Acrobat Annie for helping us. We have been 

using our phonological knowledge to write unfamiliar words and are trying hard to 

remember to use ‘and’, to create compound sentences. 

In Science, over the coming weeks we will be learning about identifying and 

classifying all of the different animal groups. The first group we looked at were fish, 

we discussed all of the features that all fish have to have to be classified as that. 
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Next Week 

Next week we will be moving onto our next Julia 

Donaldson book based under the sea- Tiddler.  

Tiddler will be setting us some number bonds to 10 

problems to solve. 

In RE, we will beginning to look at Christianity and 

will be reading and sequencing the story of Noah’s 

Ark. 

We will also be continuing to work on our first mini 

outcome in Art ‘ What’s that shimmering in the 

sea?’, where the children will be creating their 

mermaid and merman tails.   

 

 

 

 

Other News 

The children have English homework this week, 

you will find this in their purple book. 

All children have some books on bug club that we 

would like them to read, and if they haven’t 

completed so far, please ensure they do last 

week’s activities on Mathletics.  

Please remember to return your letters about our 

school trip to the aquarium.  

 


